
Enrichment in Years 3 and 4 

 
Year 3 and 4 have been able to participate in a wide variety of enrichment 
activities over the last year including Arts week, Sports week, Science week and 
International Languages week and are looking forward to many new experiences 
this year. 
 
Sea Life Centre 
Year 3 had a fun trip to the Sea life centre in Hunstanton in November 2022. 
 
Christmas Performance 
Year 3 performed ‘Away in a Spaceship’ to the rest of the school and their 
parents. Lots of fun was had and some budding West End stars are definitely in 
the making. This year will see Year 3 perform ‘Mr Humbug Sees the Light’. 
 
Hazard Alley 
In the spring term 2023, Year 3 and 4 had an exciting visit to the National Safety 
Centre (Hazard Alley) in Milton Keynes to learn about keeping themselves safe 
in a variety of situations such as with water, fire, near roads and making a 999 
call. 

 
Ferry Meadows 
In the summer term 2023, Year 3 and 4 enjoyed a visit to Ferry Meadows to 
enrich their learning about the Romans in Peterborough. They spent time 
following a trail and reading clues, made willow fences and practised their aim 
with a Roman style Onager. 



 
 

Sports festivals 
The children have taken part in several tournaments alongside other local 
schools at Hampton College, these have included Kwik cricket and Athletics. 
 
 
Year 4 residential at Sacrewell Farm 
There were 2 visits to Sacrewell Farm in July 2023 where for some it was the first 
experience of staying away from home overnight. The 2-night stays were under 
canvas and the days were jam packed with activities such as pond dipping, 
willow weaving, a blacksmith experience, making butter and animal care. 
 

 
 



Samba drumming 
Year 4 have taken part in samba drumming provided by Peterborough Music 
Hub this term learning to play as an ensemble and having great fun. They will 
perform with other schools at a concert in Peterborough in November 2023. 
 

 
 
Recorder Lessons 
All of Year 3 will take part in recorder lessons for a term provided by 
Peterborough Music Hub. This will a great experience to learn a new instrument. 
 
Visit to Peterborough Cathedral 
Year 4 will be making a visit to Peterborough Cathedral in November to find out 
more about how Peterborough came to exist and how the Cathedral was built, 
they will also use the Cathedral to find out more about the story of Christmas. 
 
We will be taking part in a variety of exciting opportunities throughout the year. 

 
 
 
 


